Sumner County Receives Three Casino Applications

Three developers have submitted applications to the Sumner County Board of County
Commissioners for an endorsement to manage a casino in the South Central Gaming Zone (Sumner
County).

Casino Name: Kansas Star Casino, Hotel and Event Center
Applicant: Peninsula Gaming Partners, LLC

Location: Exit 33 near Mulvane in Sumner County

Casino Name: To Be Defermined
Applicant: Global Gaming, LLC

Location: Exit 19 near Wellington in Sumner County

Casino Name: Harrah’s Kansas
Applicant: Harrah’s Sumner Investment Co., LLC

Location: Exit 33 near Mulvane in Sumner County

The Sumner County BOCC will meet on Tuesday, August 10, 2010, at 10 a.m. at the Raymond
Frye Complex, 320 N. Jefferson, Wellington. The BOCC will hear presentations from the applicants.

Applications will be posted on the Sumner County website, www.co.sumner.ks.us at 10 a.m. on
Tuesday, August 10, 2010.

Written public comment regarding the applications must be submitted to the Sumner County
Clerk, Debra Norris, 501 N. Washington, Suite 101, Wellington, KS 67152 on or before Friday, August 13,
2010, at 12:00 noon.

The Sumner County BOCC will meet on Tuesday, August 17, 2010, at 10 a.m. at the Raymond
Frye Complex. The BOCC will hear public comment and deliberate with respect to endorsement of the
applicants.



